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        15th January 2016 

Dear parents, 

 

School Uniform 

If your child needs a school coat or water bottle, we do have a large number in stock 

so please let the office know. 

 

Class 1 Hands-On Session  

We are sending home with the children today, a letter inviting you in to experience a 

“busy fingers busy brains” session on Thursday 11th February, straight after morning 

drop off.  The session will take no more than 20 minutes. 

 

Cross Country at Tring School 

The Cross Country event that was cancelled in November, has been rescheduled for 

Wednesday 10th February at 1.30pm.  As we have already received your permission 

slips, we will assume that you child is still able to go UNLESS WE HEAR FROM YOU! 

We will provide transport to and from Tring School on the coach and they will be 

back at school by 3.15pm.  They will need full PE kit and a water bottle. We are 

expecting the following children: 

 

Class 2 (15 children) 

Tabitha, Elsie, Grace, Eilidh, Seren Molly 

Max, William C, Matthew, Finley, Austin, William I, Woody, Sebastian, Ben 

 

Class 3(20 children) 

Hattie, Joely, Zara, Edie, Jessica, Chloe, Adelaide, Ella, Jemima, Olivia, Saarah 

Jamie, Ned, George, James, Owen, Andrew, Tom, Noah, Elliot 

 

Netball Club –Years 4/5/6 

We have sent letters home with children today that have expressed a wish to 

join/continue with the netball club on Thursday after school.  Please complete and 

return to the school office. 

 



 

 

Watford Football in the Community 

We are very lucky that Class 4 are currently working with a professional football 

coach once a week this half term.  After half term, class 3 and 4 will be having 

coaching from “STAGS” rugby. 

 

 

After-School Clubs/Music Tuition 

Can we please confirm that unless you have been given specific permission due to a 

one off lateness, we are not able to accommodate children waiting in the school 

before or after school for any reason. 

 

Term Dates 

Just to let you know that all the term dates are now on the website for 2016/2017. 

 

“Friends” Information 

We are delighted to have just secured Hal Cruttenden for the Friends Comedy Night 

on Sunday 28th February. Hal is a very well known comedian and if you would like to 

find out more about him, the website is http://www.halcruttenden.com 

 

We will soon be selling tickets which are priced at £15 each.  Please be aware that 

tickets sell out very quickly for this event, so let us know as soon as possible if you 

would like to go or if you would like to make up a table of 10.  

 

We would also like you to put the following events in your diary: 

 Sunday 28th Feb - Comedy Night in the Village Hall 

 Wednesday 23rd March  - Easter Fun event at the Church (after school term 

finishes)  

 Saturday 30th April – Quiz Night  

 Saturday 25th June – Summer Fete 

There are a few more events to be slotted in somewhere! 

 

The next Friends meeting is this Tuesday (19th) at 8pm.  We will be discussing the 

above events and as we have a few vacancies on the Committee, it would be lovely to 

see some new faces! Please do come along if you would like to find out more or if you 

would just like to know what it’s all about.  The meeting is held at Anna Stevenson’s 

house: Greenfields, Hudnall Lane, HO4 1QE. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Charis Geoghegan 

Headteacher 

http://www.halcruttenden.com/

